
REAL NFL TRASH TALK:
PACKERS FAIR AND
SQUARE
Yo. How y’all doing out there? Yeah, yeah, trash
talk has bee a bit thin for a while. And some
“other” blogger at this site has been carping at
me about that. I would say it was righteous
carping…BUT no can do.

One of the first humans I ever saw hopping on
the Brittney Griner train when she was a Baylor
Bear was Marcy. Yet when Brittney, the Phoenix
Mercury and Diana Taurasi advance to the WNBA
Championship, I hear nothing. What is a self
righteous Emptywheel denizen to do?? I ask you!
This would never have happened if our old friend
Bob Schacht were around to scold us. I miss Bob.

But, tonight, the WNBA is an afterthought
because real live genuine NFL Football is here.
At long last love.

Tonight is all about the Heroes of Titletown,
the one and only Green Bay Packers, going to the
land of clouds and rain to visit the Seattle
Seasquawks.

Pretty awesome opening game, no? Yeah, don’t
mess around, of course it is. It is on NBC, tune
in or get out.

Seattle is one tough joint to play a gig in for
a football team. But, that said, the Arizona
Cardinals, of all people and teams, went in to
the Emerald City late last season and knocked
off the Squawks. If the local yokel Cardinals
can do it, then Aaron Rodgers and the Pack can.

Will they? Okay, I am not betting any of my
fleeting real money on it, but I think Aaron
Rodgers can out fox Richard Sherman. GO PACK GO!
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